
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVENUE 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 
  

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 Class of 2002 Conference Room 

Shrewsbury High School- 64 Holden Street 
  

Wednesday, August 24, 2016 
  

Present:  ​Ms. Sandy Fryc, Chairperson; Ms. Erin Canzano; Mr. Jon Wensky, Secretary; Dr. Dale 
Magee, Vice Chairperson; Mr. John Samia; Ms. Mary Beth Banios, Assistant Superintendent of 
Schools; Mr. Patrick Collins, Assistant Superintendent for Finances and Operations; Ms. Meg 
Belsito, Director of Special Education; Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Human Resources; and Dr. 
Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools. 
 
Executive Session was opened by Ms. Fryc at 3:09 pm. 

Approval of Minutes 

On a motion by Ms. Canzano, seconded by Dr. Magee, the committee voted to approve the 
Executive Session minutes from multiple  meetings without changes or amendments.  Mr. 
Wensky recused himself from the vote. Roll call votes were as follows: Ms. Canzano, yes; Dr. 
Magee, yes; Mr. Samia, yes; Ms Fryc, yes.  The meeting dates voted on were: 

September 23, 2015; October 7, 2015; October 21, 2015; November 4, 2015; November 18, 
2015; December 2, 2015; December 9, 2015; December 16, 2015; January 6, 2016; January 13, 
2016; January 20, 2016; February 3, 2016; February 24, 2016; March 14, 2016; March 30, 2016; 
April 6, 2016; April 14, 2016; April 27, 2016; May 4, 2016; May 25, 2016; June 8, 2016; June 
15, 2016. 

Mr. Wensky re-entered Executive Session.  On a motion from Ms. Canzano, seconded by Mr. 
Wensky, the Committee voted to release the minutes of September 23, 2015; and of December 2, 
2015, with the names of students redacted.  Roll call votes were as follows: Ms. Canzano, yes; 
Dr. Magee, yes; Mr. Samia, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; Ms Fryc, yes. 

 

Adjournment 

On a motion from Ms. Canzano, seconded by Mr. Samia, executive session was adjourned into 
open session at 3:14 pm. Roll call votes were as follows:  Roll call votes were as follows:  Ms. 
Canzano, yes; Dr. Magee, yes; Mr. Samia, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; and Ms. Fryc, yes.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Elizabeth McCollum, Clerk 


